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From: BARBARA SANDS
To: ST. ReoulatoivCounsel
Subject: Please reference RequlaUcn #16A-724 (IRRC #3203)
Date: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 7:52:59 PM

I am objecting to the Massage license increases. I am wondering if this administration running

this program are mismanaging funds and not being efficient and effective with the resources

they receive. I do believe the nursing license is not this expensive and that it is ridiculous that

a massage therapy license should be this much money. I believe you should be audited to find

out where the waste is and trim your budget just like we have to do who are living paycheck to

paycheck.

Barb Sands
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